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I agree that pfoas are dangerous and I understand the desire to make laws however, 

I believe it is more beneficial for a "free" society to have more information readily 

available over banning through laws. Please acknowledge I was born, raised, and 

raised my own family here in Oregon and I am very concerned about all the freedoms 

the lawmakers are removing from good Oregonians. I would support more 

information going out regarding products that are dangerous over making new 

freedom stripping laws. Thank you for hearing my concerns 


